
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Recipient: All customers of the parasitology lab 

Sender:  Diagnostic service 

Date : 2016-10-21 

Subject: New expert in parasitology 

 
 
Dear customers, 
 
We are pleased to announce that a new parasitologist, Dr. Christopher Fernandez-Prada, joined our 
team last August. Originally from Spain, Dr. Fernandez-Prada has made his veterinary studies at the 
University of Leon and graduated in 2008. He then continued his training in Spain and earned in 2013 
a Ph.D in Biomedical Sciences. 
 
Before being hired as an assistant professor at the Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, Dr. Fernandez-
Prada has worked three years as a Postdoctoral researcher at the Infectious Diseases Research Centre 
(CHUV) of Université Laval in Québec. He recently joined the Diagnostic service by being at the head 
of the parasitology laboratory. His interests focus on the development and use of molecular 
techniques for the diagnosis of parasites. 
 

For more technical or professional advice, please 
contact him directly. He will answer your questions. 

 
      Christopher Fernandez-Prada, D.V.M, Ph.D 
      Director of the parasitology Laboratory 

 
christopher.fernandez.prada@umontreal.ca 

      450-773-8521 ext. 32802 
 
 

 
 

His expertise is an added value to our service! 
 
Véronique Allard 
Technical and Customer Service Manager 
  
Diagnostic service     Phone:    (450) 778-8151 (direct line) 
Faculté de médecine vétérinaire      (450) 773-8521, ext. 8243  
Université de Montréal     Fax:  (450) 778-8107 

 
veronique.allard@umontreal.ca  
450-773-8521 ext. 8670    
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